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Re: Findings of Violation and Administrative
Order for Compliance
Docket No. CWA-08-2009-003l

Dear Mr. Towlerton:

I have received your letter of October 5, 2009, in which.you request an extension of time
until November 1,2009, for the City of Billings to submit its written notice of intent to comply
with the above-referenced administrative order. By this letter, the U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency agrees to the requested extension.

If you have any technical questions concerning the order, please contact Amy Clark,
Environmental Scientist, at 303-312-7014. Legal questions should be directed to Wendy Silver,

enior Attorney, at 303-312-6637.

Sincerely,

'-C~o.~
Eddie A. Sierra
Acting Assistant Regional Administrator
Office of Enforcement, Compliance and

Environmental Justice

cc: Tina Artemis, EPA, Regional Hearing Clerk
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